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Private Museums Under Scrutiny
Jennifer Pagnillo and Avery Armas wrote an article,"Private Museums Under Scrutiny," for Trusts & Estates Magazine. The 
article is about the recent Congressional investigation into certain organizations that questions the public benefit provided 
and raises the concern that wealthy individuals have sought to convert their personal art collections into private museums as 
a way of reducing taxes while retaining control of the property.
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